
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

I undersigned, Prof Jean-Yves Blay, Coordinator of the European Reference Network on 

Rare Adult solid Cancers (ERN EURACAN), certifies that Helios Klinikum Berlin-Buch 

represented by Dr Peter Reichardt and Dr Dr Per-Ulf Tunn has been officially approved as 

an expertise centre of EURACAN on 26th November 2021 for the following rare cancers: 

 

− Bone sarcoma 

− Soft tissue/visceral sarcoma 

 

 

To all legal intents and purposes 

Lyon, 17th March 2022 

 

Muriel Rogasik EURACAN Manager 

On behalf of Prof Jean-Yves Blay 

EURACAN coordinator 
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https://ec.europa.eu/health/ern_en 
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